
P.O.Box KN4720, Kaneshie, Accra—Ghana 

Soccer Management 

Date: 11th June, 2022. 

 

TO ALL. 

 

PRESS STATEMENT 

We have observed with great concern some news item in the media which suggest that the contract between 
Eastern Company FC and Benjamin Kotey Afutu has been terminated. 

 

We therefore write to set the record straight.  

 

1. That no such termination has occurred. 

2. That it is totally untrue that the reason for the termination of the contract was as a result of the player's 
poor performance. 

3. That the Club (Eastern Company) has failed to perform many of their obligations under the contract signed 
by the parties.  

4. That the player was recalled back to Ghana by his management to ensure all obligations are fulfilled by 
Eastern Company before any further decision is made. 

 

We would therefore like to use this opportunity to thank all and sundry for the interest shown in Benjamin Ko-

tey Afutu's career  and promise that his return in due course will be bigger  and better . 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 
           Daniel William Tackie 

Chief Executive Officer 
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